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We participated in the 2023 DS Division Supplier Safety Management 

Competition organized by Samsung Electronics and won the Encouragement 

Award. In accordance with the Korean Occupational Safety and Health Act, 

we and Samsung Electronics jointly operate a safety and health council, and 

our proposed improvements to work hazards were highly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

Approximately 500 companies participated in this Safety Management 

Competition, and we are honored to have won the award among so many 

partner companies.  

In the future, we will continue to strengthen our trust relationship with 

customers by making "Safety First" our top priority. 

Participated in the Samsung Electronics DS Division 

Supplier Safety Management Competition 


